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Press Release 
23 May 2024 / 02 Ïयेçठ 1946 

 

Kind Attention to the Candidates of Silchar, Assam who will be appearing for the 
CUET (UG) - 2024 – reg. 

 
 

The National Testing Agency is conducting the CUET (UG) – 2024 Examination in Hybrid 
mode (CBT and Pen & Paper) Mode on 15, 16, 17, 18, 21, 22, and 24 May 2024 at various 
Examination Centers located in 379 cities including 26 cities outside India, for about 13.48 lacs 
candidates. 
 

Due to logistical constraints, some candidates were assigned their examination Centres outside 
Silchar for Bengali (104) and Environmental Studies (307) test papers to be conducted in CBT 
mode on 24 May 2024.  
 

Based on their representation to change their examination Centre to Silchar only and to support 
the students' community, it has been decided that for those candidates who will not be able 
to reach their assigned Centres, their examination will be held as per the following details: 
 

New Date of 
Examination 

City Subjects Mode 

29 May 2024 
(Wednesday) 

Silchar, Assam 
Bengali (104) and 

Environmental 
Studies (307) 

Pen and Paper 
(OMR-based) 

mode. 
 

Such candidates are advised not to travel outside Silchar, Assam. Fresh Admit Cards to the 
concerned candidates will be released soon on the official website of the CUET (UG) – 2024 
i.e. https://exams.nta.ac.in/CUET-UG/  
 

This opportunity is being provided to those candidates only who opted for Silchar as the 
examination Centre and have received an Admit Card for the CUET (UG) – 2024 for another 
City due to logistic reasons.  
 
 

Also, those candidates who have already reached their examination City as mentioned in the 
available Admit Card may appear for the CBT mode examination on 24 May 2024.  
 

 

All affected candidates are encouraged to take advantage of this opportunity to ensure they can 
appear for their exams.  
 

For more details regarding the CUET (UG) – 2024, the candidates may contact 011 - 40759000 
/ 011 - 69227700 or e-mail at cuet-ug@nta.ac.in.  
 

The candidates are also advised to be in touch with the NTA website(s) www.nta.ac.in and 
https://exams.nta.ac.in/CUET-UG/ for the latest updates regarding the exam. 
 
 
                                                                      

 

(Dr. Sadhana Parashar) 
Senior Director, NTA 


